Norfolk Federation of Wis
Charity No 1201046

Public Affairs Committee

Thursday 6™ March 2025
at Evelyn Suffield House, 10.30-12.30

The WI has long campaigned to end violence against women so we
are focussing on this for International Women'’s Day in 2025.
We are inviting you to join us for a chat, coffee and help with a
display of orange flowers!

Help us to make a display of orange flowers for FAM and other
occasions to show our concern for violence against women.
Bring along any flowers which you have crafted to use in our display

We hope to be joined by the Police and Crime Commissioner,
Sarah Taylor, for an informal discussion

This is a free event but we will appreciate donations for tea/coffee.

You must apply for tickets
as we have limited space in the House!




